
Dr Digamber G. Porob, Associate Professor, School of Chemical Sciences 
have been invited to join the International Union of Crystallography (IUCr)'s 
Commission on Powder Diffraction (CPD) as a consultant. Dr Porob will be 
representing the whole of India at this commission and will assist them in 
fulfilling IUCr’s mission. This is a good recognition for his domain expertise 
and extensive background in powder diffraction and industrial materials. 
 
IUCr (https://www.iucr.org/) is the apex body for the Crystal structure 
related activities in all areas of science. The CPD 

(https://www.iucr.org/iucr/commissions/powder-diffraction) assists IUCr on matters concerning 
powder diffraction and promotes the scientific growth and development of the field of powder 
diffraction. 
 
Being part of CPD, will give him access to knowledge and technology development in the area of 
Crystallography. He will also be able to connect to stalwarts in various branches of IUCr. 
 
Heartiest congratulations Dr Porob! 
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